
Division of Rehabilitation Services – Home Services Program 

Aggregator Survey Invitation Reminder

Dear Agency, 

Last month, DRS invited Homemaker and Maintenance Home Health Agencies to participate in a 
short survey to learn more about the EVV system currently utilized by each Agency.   

Thanks to all the Agencies who have already taken the survey. 

Your participation is critical as DRS continues its effort to ensure full compliance with Section 
12006 of the 21st Century CURES Act (42 USC 1396b(l)) and the Save Medicaid Access and 
Resources Together (SMART) Act, (Public Act 97-689).  

Your feedback is very important as we strive to make the program and the implementation of 
“Sandata Aggregator System” successful. 

The deadline to finish taking the survey will be November 16th 

To participate in survey please use one of the following methods. 

Click on the link or copy and 
paste the URL into your internet 
browser 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/IL_DHS_AltEVV

Scan the QR Code from your 
smartphone  

Additional information, including technical details on data exchange and interface specifications 
can be found here.  

Agencies who are currently utilizing an EVV System are requested to communicate these details 
to their EVV Vendor.  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/IL_DHS_AltEVV
https://www.dhs.state.il.us/page.aspx?item=67203

